Robert Bislez

From: Steve O'Donoghue

Sent: Thursday, 21 February 2019 9:21 AM

To: Robert Bisley

Cc: David Kitto; Rose-Anne Hawkeswood; Matthew Todd-Jones

Subject: FW: Response to Representations - MP09_0182 MOD 7

Attachments: 190220 Response to Representations Signed.pdf; Laird, Libby.pdf; LocktheGate.pdf; Ness,

Vee.pdf; Redacted.pdf; Knitting Nanas_Redacted.pdf
Importance: High
Robert — | note you have been copied in to this email from Boggabri Coal providing its response to 5 of the public
representations.
This was provided in response to the IPC’s request (letter dated 17/1/19).

Based on Boggabri Coal’s response, the Department has no additional advice or supplementary amendments to its
Assessment report or to its recommended conditions.

Apart from the 5 representations attached and provided to Boggabri Coal, the Department has not received any
further confirmation from people who made representations agreeing to provide information in accordance with

the Department’s Privacy Policy.

As outlined in the Department’s letter of 18/12/18 if you have any further questions or would like a briefing on the
modification request please contact me to arrange a time.

I note that Boggabri Coal has requested to expedite the determination of the modification now it has provided its
additional response and the Department is happy to provide a briefing as soon as this can be arranged.

Happy to discuss further.
Regards

Steve

Stephen O’'Donoghue
Acting Director — Resource and Energy Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment





